Chief, How can | get updates about what is going on in Minneota?

50 years ago information was shared at work, over dinner or at a church meeting, but today
we are so busy that we don’t have time for simple local conversations with our friends and
neighbors. Technology has stepped in to fill this gap but not everyone is using the same social
media sites which requires cities to be creative as to how they get important information to the
public. Here in Minneota we use Facebook, email and radio to share important news and now
we have added a text messaging service called NIXLE. This service is free and all you need to do
is text 56264 to 888777 in order to receive messages from the city on your cell phone.

| encourage everyone with a phone to sign up and stay informed.
Sincerely,

Chief Bill Bolt



